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Report of Train the Trainer Program – Department of Mathematics, SCSVMV

The Department of Mathematics, SCSVMV, organized a "Train the Trainer program"

for its faculty on February 15, 2025 (Saturday), at the department's library. The program

commenced with a warm welcome address by Dr. N. Saradha, Head of the Department of

Mathematics. The sessions were structured into two session. Morning Session (10:00 AM –

12:30 PM), Led by Dr. N. Saradha, this session focused on enhancing soft skills and

communication techniques. Afternoon Session (2:00 PM – 4:30 PM) Conducted by

Dr. P. Nagarajan, Assistant Professor (Stage III), this session continued to emphasize effective

communication and professional development. Faculty members from the Department of

Mathematics actively participated, engaging in insightful discussions and skill-building

exercises. The event concluded with a heartfelt vote of thanks delivered by Dr.K.Bharathi.

Assistant Professor, Department of Mathematics. The program was a great success, empowering

the faculty with valuable skills for professional and personal growth.

    



      

 

    


